
WCRC March Board Meeting Minutes 
Attendees:  Robert Young, Kent Linderman, Tammie Snyder, Gabe Goldstein, Tammy 
Chan, Marty Tedlock, Bill Clayton, Judy Stillman, Sherry Huber, Karyn Hoyer 
 
1.  February minutes reviewed and approved. 

a) Kent talked about co-branding of WCRC and CCTA, profit going to WCRC.  
Summer 2003 singles league to be co-branded. 

2.  Financial report approved.  $3000 light payment & ways to handle lighting discussed. 
 
3.  Presidents Report 

a) Mentioned directory but no new info available 
 
4.  Siebel Bus Trip Update 

a) Income is $2,900, allowing for $500 bus refund. 
b) Kent to check on other trip income 

 
5.  Tournaments 

a) New member tournament Friday, March 7.  Pam needs number of players. 
b) Winter doubles tournament April 11-13.  Entries needed by last week in 

March.  Will get white caps/visors w/ black lettering for players.  Entries on-
line. 

6.  Doubled league 
a) Judy will look into hat and lettering prices 

 
7.  USTA   

a) Scheduling meeting for leagues set for March 24. 
b) Pam to e-mail captains about meeting. 

 
8.  Membership 

a) Marty mentioned requests by members not wanting to be in directory. 
b) Need way to handle USTA player fees who are not members of H. F 
c) Directories will be included in the newsletters. 
d) Membership brochures need updating. 
e) New inclusions in directory discussed; players wanted, items for sale 

 
9.  Website 

a) System looks for matches played within 7 days (doubles league) 
b) Will create another link for services provided by WCRC 

 
10.  Newsletter 

a) How will the lights be handled; should metered lighting be used? 
b) Shop should be open until matches are finished. 
c) Often no open bathrooms. 

 
11.  New business 
 a) Good idea to share account with CCTC on-line. 



 
 
 


